
 

 

Training Announcement: 
Southwest Florida Water Management District 

Resource Evaluation Section 
Presents: 

 

The 12th Annual  
Wetland Assessment Procedure (WAP) 

Training - 2016 
 
What:  
The WAP is a methodology used to collect information for the assessment of the effects 
of groundwater withdrawals on wetlands.  It is a requirement on some District permits 
when wetland monitoring is required. 
 
When: 
Two identical WAP training workshops (two days each) have been scheduled.  

1. April 7 – 8 
2. April 21 – 22 

 
Where: 
The training will be at the Jay B. Wilderness Park Environmental Education Center in 
Pasco County FL 
 
How: 
Register via email: Donna.Campbell@swfwmd.state.fl.us 
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